
 

INTERNET OUTAGE 
 

The internet services will not be available 

Thursday 21st Oct from 8am  

 
The existing TPG service will be disconnected 

 to allow connection of a new service 
(same features, lower price) 

  
This is expected to take approximately 4 hours 

 
Note that it may also take up to 24 hours for 

 connections to be re-established to all global websites. 
 

This will not affect Hotel unit internet services 
 
 
 

FOR AND ON BEHALF OF BODY CORPORATE CTS 35222 


